“Reel Bad Arabs”: Hollywood Stereotypes of Arab Peoples

Week 1: Saturday, October 20– Friday, October 26

Let’s take the opportunity to get to know each other.  You’ll find three folders in the Week 1 Folder, one called Introductions, one called Water Cooler, and one called Questions.  

During a normal week, unless otherwise directed, always remember to post at least two times.

We’ll begin our reading and discussing next week.  With that in mind, I want you to do a couple things this first week:

1. Post an introduction in the Introduction folder.  What are your interests?  Do you have experience traveling overseas?  What do you hope to learn in the Global Modules?  Also, take the opportunity to greet your fellow students and find out more about them.  Be sure to include contact information such as your e-mail address or IM.

2. Post any questions that you might have in the Question folder.  Some of you are probably quite experienced in working online, and might even have participated in Global Modules before, and could help out your classmates if they have any concerns.

3. Check out the Water Cooler folder.  This folder is designed to allow students within our Global Module to talk about anything of interest (as if you were standing around the water cooler at work chatting) – current events, movies, books, technology, etc.  This will help us continue to get to know each other, and we’ll keep this folder open throughout the Global Module.  Feel free to introduce a topic or post questions.  Keep in mind that you should always feel free to contribute to the General Discussion folders found elsewhere on the site.

Thanks, and we’re really looking forward to getting started.

